
 
 
 
 

Notice of Availability of Finding of No Significant Impact 
 
The Federal Highway Administration has issued a Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) for 
the proposed widening of Greens Road, from Aldine-Westfield Road to John F. Kennedy 
Boulevard, in Harris County, Texas, CSJ 0912-71-739 and 0912-72-158. 

Copies of the FONSI, the approved Environmental Assessment and Certification of Public 
Involvement for this project are available for review and reproduction at the Texas Department 
of Transportation (TxDOT) Houston District Office, 7600 Washington Avenue, Houston, Texas 
77007. For further information, please contact the Director of Project Development, TxDOT 
Houston District Office, at (713) 802-5243. 

 




